

Dear Fourth Grader,

My name is Mrs. Dessalet and I'll be your teacher this year. I hope you've had a terrific summer. This summer I hope to spend a lot of time with family, work on home projects, try out new recipes, and catch up on some good books. I'm really looking forward to getting to know each and every one of you this year! Feel free to email me at: jdessalet@cbsd.org to let me know how your summer is going and to introduce yourself!

This year will be my eleventh year in Central Bucks School District. In my spare time I love to play with my daughter Sydney who is 4 years old and my dog Olive, travel, go to the beach, scrapbook, and watch all Philadelphia sports teams (especially the Eagles!) I also love to read, watch Jeopardy, and go for walks.

We are going to have such a wonderful school year! We're going to cover many topics in all subject areas. I cannot wait to learn from each other this school year. Remember to pick up a good book, take it outside, and enjoy the warm weather. A little lemonade wouldn't hurt either ©

Enjoy the rest of your summer! The first day of school is **Tuesday**, **September 5.** Enjoy your summer and I'll see you soon!

Love, Mrs. Dessalet



←Life with a toddler

